
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Aston for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 March 2024 

   

Question (1) Given the rollout of the new style travel tracker displays is 

due to be completed by March 2024 but alignment with real 

time information as provided in the TfE app is not scheduled 

to be delivered until June 2024, can the Convenor confirm 

that no bus stops in the city will be providing accurate up to 

the minute public transport service information on Lothian 

Buses services until at least June, i.e. a three month period? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will information be presented to councillors on the delivery 
of the system, effectiveness of the delivery and the value for 
money of the system.” 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

 
 


